
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 93.04% 

Sycamores – 92.67% 

Poplars – 95.67% 

Maples – 95.18% 

Elms – 98.50% 

Hawthorns – 98.00% 

Chestnuts – 96.33% 

 

Well done to Miss 

Carrie’s class again this 

week!  
 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – Another great week for Seedlings. This week we have learned 

about body parts and what we use them for and produced some lovely 

texture collages after talking about materials.  

Saplings – This week we have had a super first PE lesson! We have had lots 

of fun exploring space and improving our travelling skills. I have been very 

impressed with our independent dressing skills.  

Sycamores – We have been learning about Autumn and using Autumnal 

items to experiment in Art.  

Poplars – We have had a fantastic week with great learning all around. I am 

super proud of you as you are all a great Year 2 class.  

Maples – Year 3 have been amazing at understanding where the UK is in the 

world.  

Elms – In maths, we have used loads of practical resources to develop our 

learning. We used string and pegs to support in our learning of number lines 

and looked at cars on auto trader to bring our knowledge of comparing and 

ordering of 4-digit numbers into real life context. 

Hawthorns – This week we have been rounding and comparing numbers in 

Maths and we have really enjoyed finishing our Literacy book of Journey to 

Jo’Berg, in preparation for our diary entry writing next week.  

Chestnuts – Year 6 demonstrated great mapping skills during our ‘Hazards 

of the World’ topic.  

 

Four weeks done already! 

It certainly is flying by. I’ve spent a lot of time in the 

classrooms this week and I’m delighted with how all of 

the children have settled back into their routines.  

I have to big up our teachers and teaching assistants. 

You can really see the quality of the practice coming 

through and it is showing all the time we have spent 

developing our staff paying off. They all do a fantastic 

job and it wouldn’t be possible without them. 

Well done to our boys’ football team who got off to a 

fantastic start in the Bishop’s Cup. A few teething 

problems but there are a lot of things they’re going to 

be a force to be reckoned with this year. 

Well done to all our winners! 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Mr Moran. 

 

Our fantastic award winners this week – given for 

lots of wonderful things, please ask why if your child 

was a winner. 


